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I am writing to oppose HB2025. As a lifetime Oregonian, my family is on the verge of 

being priced out of living in this state. The hits that continue to come at the pump, in 

the grocery store, to our income taxes, are killing our chances of living here long 

term. As a working family in Oregon, I’m sad to hear of our government trying to 

increase taxes on us specifically, especially when we see Oregon with such a surplus 

of unused tax dollars. This makes it look like our state isn’t budgeting and spending 

appropriately in the first place. Before laying down another bill, look at what you have 

going on right now now.  


